
From: Murray Costello <Murray.Costello@enbridge.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2023 10:43 AM 
To: Richard Leatham <rleatham@westelgin.net>; Magda Badura <mbadura@westelgin.net>; Lee 
Gosnell <lgosnell@westelgin.net> 
Subject: Enbridge Letter Regarding Third-party Locate Charge 
 
Greetings Deputy Mayor Leatham and Members of Council, 
 
We are writing today as we’ve heard from many of you regarding the introduction of a locate 
charge (which is currently on pause).  
 
Attached please find a letter that provides some context and background regarding our 
approach.  
 
Please reach out should you have any questions.  
 
With thanks, 
 
Murray Costello,  P.Eng. 

Director, Southwest Region Operations 
— 
 

ENBRIDGE GAS INC. 

TEL: 519-885-7425 | CELL: 819-635-3984 |  
murray.costello@enbridge.com 
603 Kumpf Drive, Waterloo, ON N2V 1K3 
 

enbridge.com 

Safety. Integrity. Respect. Inclusion. 
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